
















From: Sonja Easterbrook-Smith
To: Mailbox - District Planning
Subject: Re: Submission on notified proposal for plan change
Date: Tuesday, 27 September 2022 9:02:11 pm
Attachments: page9image3451350080.png

page9image3451350368.png

1. The landward (eastern) boundary of the Coastal Qualifying Matter Precincts for the
District (marked PRECx3) should be amended to the landward boundary of the area
shown as Coastal Environment in the District Plan.

2. Further, or alternatively the landward (eastern) boundary of the Coastal Qualifying
Matter Precincts for the District (marked PRECx3) should be amended to be the landward
boundary of the areas shown as the Adaptation Zones which the Kapiti Coast District
Council recently determined and published on its Takakutai Kapiti Coastal Hazard
Susceptibility Assessment maps.
(https://maps.kapiticoast.govt.nz/portal/apps/storymaps/stories/dbc000c7263f4d63b897
80 47ed0e826  

3. Further, or alternatively those areas at Waikanae Beach subject to inundation at
0.40m RSLR, 0.65m RSLR, 0.85m RSLR 1.25m RSLR or 1.65m RSLR on the KCDC
Coastal Inundation Susceptibility Mapping Tool be included in the Coastal Qualifying
Matter Precinct under PC2.

4. Further, or alternatively the current Beach Residential Qualifying Precinct at
Waikanae Beach is included in the Coastal Qualifying Matter Precinct under PC2 and
that accordingly:

All existing Beach Residential Precinct plan provisions continue to apply to the Beach
Residential Qualifying Matter Precinct at Waikanae Beach and the Residential
Intensification Precinct B PRECx2 be removed from the Beach Residential Qualifying
Matter Precinct at Waikanae Beach. 

On 27/09/2022, at 1:20 PM, Mailbox - District Planning
<District.Planning@kapiticoast.govt.nz> wrote:

Hi Sonja
 
Thank you for showing interest in Plan Change 2: Intensification.
 
The third photo (the submission part of the form) that you have attached is
blurry/cannot be read. Could you please resend it?
 
Kind regards,
 
Abbey Morris
Planning Technical Support Officer   



Kāpiti Coast District Council 
Tel 04 296 4725    
Mobile 027 3037 312 

www.kapiticoast.govt.nz
 

From: Sonja Easterbrook-Smith <easterbrooksmithsj@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, 22 September 2022 7:49 pm
To: Mailbox - District Planning <District.Planning@kapiticoast.govt.nz>
Subject: Submission on notified proposal for plan change
 

Photos in support of my submission to be sent separately. 
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The material in this email is confidential to the individual or entity named above, and may be protected
by legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient please do not copy, use or disclose any
information included in this communication without Kāpiti Coast District Council’s prior permission.




